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ACPGBI Chapter Update 

Date: [May  2017] 

Chapter: [Trent] 

Chapter Representative:  [Austin Acheson] 

 

General update 
 
 
Trent continues to be well represented on the executive of ACPGBI with Mr Baljit Singh (Treasurer) 
and Mr Charles Maxwell-Armstrong (Assistant Secretary and Multidisciplinary Clinical Committee 
Chair).  I myself will take on the role of Research and Audit Committee Chair from July 2017 and as 
a result after 4 years I will demit my role as chapter lead. There is already a lot of interest within 
the chapter of taking on this role and hopefully a replacement will be in post shortly. 
 
We have plans in place for a further chapter meeting in Autumn 2017. Date is yet to be finalised.  
This is long overdue for a number of reasons but as chapter lead with the help of the trainee lead 
(Abeed Chowdhury) and nurse lead (Maria Pettman) we already have several speakers lined up. 
 
New consultants appointed in the chapter over the past 12 months include 
 
Mr Alastair Simpson   Nottingham  
Mr David Humes        Nottingham 
Ms Carmen Hoh        Leicester 
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